I would like to reiterate the point that I made at the consultation:
That, as well as redressing the specific disadvantages/inequalities faced by same-sex couples, the manner in which these disadvantages/inequalities are redressed is important. I do not think it is good enough to simply include same-sex relationships through a broader ‘interdependency relationships’ type category as was done recently with superannuation. 
Same-sex relationships need to be recognised on an equal basis with opposite-sex relationships. Ideally this should be done through marriage, although, recognising this is unlikely to occur in the short term, at the very least through de facto or civil union recognition. And this should be genuinely equal – ie open to both heterosexuals and gay men and lesbians – because, as was realised in the US 50 years ago, separate but equal can never be truly equal.
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